Anti-Bullying Ambassador team All Saints' Catholic Academy Broomhill Lane Mansfield NG196BW

10th March 2020

Dear All Saints' Catholic Academy Anti-Bullying Ambassadors & Mr Collins,

I am absolutely delighted to be writing to you today, to congratulate you on earning your Anti-Bullying Ambassador WELLBEING BADGE_

Through the evidence that you have provided, we have been impressed and overwhelmed to see how much hard work you have put into the Anti-Bullying campaign in your school over the last few months. This achievement is a testament of how hard you work and you should be very proud of what you, as a whole team, have accomplished to date.

You are being awarded the Anti-Bullying Ambassador Wellbeing Badge because you have shown;

- 1- Your commitment to encouraging reporting bullying behaviour through developing a new email address reporting tool.
- 2- Your successful whole school competition promoting your message.
- 3- Your dedication to identifying key issues and providing one-to-one support through a whole school survey.
- 4- Your ability to support those affected by bullying behaviour by providing one-tosupport, which is improving wellbeing and preventing future incidents.
- 5- Your celebration of acts of kindness through a whole school assembly, which has encouraged positive behaviour towards others.

A huge well done!

We hope that this achievement will serve as a celebration of all the creative and compassionate actions that you have undertaken to decrease bullying and to promote a united, positive culture in your school. Do make sure that you organise an assembly or event to announce your success and to celebrate with your whole school.

Going forward, we hope you will join us for the next stage in your Anti-Bullying Ambassador journey. Please see our website for more information about the other Anti-Bullying Ambassador Badges that you can earn. We will be in contact with you to organise your next catch-up, as this will be the perfect opportunity for you to discuss your progress and present your evidence for future badges.

We hope you will consider this huge mark of achievement and that you have pride and satisfaction in the knowledge that your commitment and dedication to Anti-Bullying work, is improving and benefiting the lives of those around you every day. We are incredibly proud and inspired by the work that you do every day.

Please find your Wellbeing Badges enclosed; wear them with pride! I look forward to staying in touch with you in the coming months.

Yours sincerely,

Libertet

Imogen Chaillet Aftercare Coordinator, The Diana Award

